
From: Evelyn LaMarsh  
Sent: August 11, 2023 11:24 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Please find a different location for the shed housing pilot 
 
I live directly across the street from the proposed sanctioned housing site with a 6 year 
old and 4 year old at REDACTED.   
 
This is not the right location with so many young families in the neighborhood, and 
only 100 meters away from an ELEMENTARY SCHOOL. This is clearly not the right 
location. The pilot location should be at least 500 meters from any school and any park 
where children play.  
If you want it in this area, please consider the vacant Barton/Tiffany lands. 
 
Please also consider giving the money allocated for the operation of the shed houses to 
Indwell, who is leading the way with innovation building affordable PERMANENT 
SUPPORTIVE HOUSING in our city.  
 
Thank you for considering a different location for this pilot.  
 
Evelyn LaMarsh 
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